
 

 

  
 

 
Navajo Housing Authority (NHA) 

Procurement Department 
 

ADVERTISEMENT – INVITATION FOR BID 
 

IFB #557 ENTERPRISE AND SOFTWARE LICENSING  
 

The Navajo Housing Authority (NHA) (Hereinafter called the “Owner”) invites all qualified 
technology vendors to acquire Enterprise and Software Licensing.  Detailed information may be 
obtained via email to Darlene Yazzie, Procurement Specialist, darleney@hooghan.org and 
requesting for Advertised IFB #557 Enterprise and Software Licensing. The Owner will receive 
Sealed Bids until 2:00PM (MDST) on May 16, 2022 via email to darleney@hooghan.org. Bids 
will be opened and publicly read aloud immediately after the specified closing time.  The NHA 
will not be accepting in-person or post office/courier submissions from Vendors on any solicitation 
responses effective, March 16, 2020.  Faxed proposals will not be accepted. 
 
The NHA is concerned about everyone's safety, and this is a necessary step to prevent the spread 
of the COVID-19 virus.  This invitation is unrestricted; however, preference shall be given to 
Navajo Organization and Navajo Owned Economic Enterprises in accordance with 24 CFR 
1000.48, 1000.50 and 1000.52. 
 
 
 
 

   
 


